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GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

GRAND KNIGHT REPORT FOR NOVEMBER 

As the very active month of October is winding 

down I would like to thank everyone for their 

participation and support in all of the activities of 

this month.  The first part of November looks to be 

very busy with the Priest Appreciation Dinner and 

the Memorial Mass being on November 2, 2014, 

with our meeting on November 4, 2014. 

RECRUITING UPDATE: I would like to officially 

welcome the following Brother Knights to our 

council:  Douglas Glidewell,  Tom Carr,  and Terry 

Arnold, who completed their 1st Degree on October 

9, 2014.  I would also like to welcome to our council 

Theodore Elo who is transferring to our council.  

In the next several months I would like for us to use 

this time to make follow up telephone calls to the 

letters that have been sent inviting fellow 

parishioners to join our council.  This personal touch 

and inter action will produce results. I am very 

pleased to advise you that we have 1 new member  

application and several more applications in the 

works that haven’t been turned in as yet. 

KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK. 
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COMING EVENTS: 

SUNDAY NOVEMBER 2, 2014:  Memorial Mass at 9AM Mass 

SUNDAY NOVEMBER 2, 2014:  Priest Appreciation Dinner 

TUESDAY NOVEMBER 4, 2014:  Regular meeting 7PM 

WEEKEND NOVEMBER 15&16:  Serve Masses 

MONDAY NOVEMBER 17, 2014:  Rosary 6:20PM in church 

MONDAY NOVEMBER 24, 2014:  4th Degree Memorial Mass 

THURSDAY NOVEMBER 27, 2014:  THANKSGIVING 

TUESDAY DECEMBER 2, 2014:  Regular Meeting 7PM 
                                                                                              

BIRTHDAYS FOR NOVEMBER:  THEODORE ELO, LAWRENCE 

SIMON and JEAN PAUL MUNDUNGU VUSHI.  Please wish these 

Brother Knights a Happy Birthday when you see them. 

THANK YOU BIG TIME for all the help at the Chicken Dinner, 

the Tootsie Roll Drive, the Boo Blast and the upcoming 

Memorial Mass and Appreciation Dinner. 

MARK YOUR CALANDER:  SATURDAY APRIL 18, 2015.  This is 

the date of the next 4TH DEGREE EXEMPLIFICATION at the 

Kansas City Airport Hilton.  If you are interested in joining the 

4th Degree please see Sir Knight Gordon Carmichael or Sir 

Knight Leo Hoefer for more details.    

To see the 4th Degree HONOR GUARD in action please attend 

our Memorial Mass on November 2, 2014 or attend the 4th 

Degree Memorial Mass on Monday November 24, 2014.  

Everyone welcome.  Refreshments after Mass in parish center.                                                                 

 



INSURANCE AGENT 

Our Insurance Agent is Alexander Murray.  If you have 

insurance questions, need information please contact him at 

660-582-2202 or email him at alexander.murray@kofc.org.  If 

he calls please make it a point to see him. 

 

St. Francis Xavier Council 15126 web page.  Check it out once in 

a while, at wwwkofcsfx15126.org/  
 

PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND ONE OF 

OUR MEETINGS.  SEE YOU THERE. 
 

RECRUIT A NEW MEMBER. 
 

PRAY THE ROSARY. 

 

PRAY FOR VOCATIONS. 
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